
To Whom it may concern –  

  

I am in full support of Taylor’s Law. On top of knowing the Martinek family I have recently lost a very 
good friend this past December to the opioid crises. He was also sold Fentanyl disguised as OxyContin 
and it took his life far too soon at the age of 34. It is my hope and prayer that this law gets passed in 
order to bring some justice and honor to Taylor’s name and hopefully to save many other lives along the 
way. 

  

Please consider the importance of aiding in fixing this crises. 

  

Many thanks for your time, 

Kyle Carter 

  

Kyle Carter ‘02 

Director of Annual Giving / Asst. Football Coach 

Jesuit High School  

(503) 291-5402 

kcarter@jesuitportland.org 

 

9000 SW Beaverton Hillsdale Highway 

Portland OR 97225 

  

Age Quod Agis…Do Well Whatever You Do 
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